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We live in a rural area and have many disabled veterans who have trouble getting to 

the polls (my husband included).  This measure would create unnecessary hardship 

on many citizens. Vote by mail has worked in Oregon for many years and I feel that it 

is necessary to continue this method for the sake of Oregonians.  


